
Subject: Re: PandaRoot EVO Meeting TUE 05.08., 10:00-12:00
Posted by [Tobias Stockmanns](#) on Mon, 04 Aug 2008 06:43:17 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

I would like to bring up another topic: DetectorID.

At the moment this identifier is freely used by the subdetector groups for different purposes. For combining different detectors together we need on the other hand an identifier for each subdetector. Therefore I would like to discuss and define, how to assign this ID to the subdetectors.

Cheers,

Tobias
